
A LETTER FROM THE 2017 ROBERT A. DAVIS 

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

December 6, 2016 

Esteemed Colleagues, 

I am delighted to hear the news that I am the recipient of this year’s Davis Scholarship.  Words 
cannot express my gratitude for this honor. 

As my application indicated, I completely shut down a living and a home to re-enter college mid-
life to make a difference in the lives of higher education students.  Entering this graduate program is a 
life’s dream fulfilled. 

By entrusting me with this valued funding I was able to attend a professional development event 
and will be able to pay for my culminating Master’s Project class spring 2017, allowing me to graduate in 
May. 

Sincerely, 


